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ERRATUM
CONSUMER AND GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS BUREAU ANNOUNCES COMMENT DATES FOR CALL BLOCKING FOURTH FURTHER NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING
CG Docket No. 17-97

Comment Date: August 31, 2020
Reply Comment Date: September 29, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]On July 31, 2020, the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau released a Public Notice, DA 20-817, announcing the comment dates for Advanced Methods to Target and Eliminate Unlawful Robocalls, CG Docket No. 17-59, Third Report and Order, Order on Reconsideration, and Fourth Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, FCC 20-96 (July 17, 2020).[footnoteRef:3]  That Public Notice incorrectly identified the docket as CG Docket No. 17-97.  This Erratum amends the Public Notice as indicated below: [3:  The comment dates, as set out in a Federal Register notice, remain unchanged.  The deadlines are August 31, 2020, for comments and September 29, 2020, for reply comments.  Federal Communications Commission, Advanced Methods to Target and Eliminate Unlawful Robocalls, Proposed Rule, 85 Fed. Reg. 46063 (July 31, 2020).] 


	In the caption, below the title, replace “CG Docket No. 17-97” with “CG Docket No. 17-59.”
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